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Dykes Street getting smoother ride  
 

COCHRAN- Today Everett Dykes Grassing Company began major construction 

activities on the $2 million resurfacing project on State Route (SR) 26/Dykes 

Street from Julian Simpson Road to SR 87. 

 

Contractors are milling up one lane west of the city limits heading toward 

Hawkinsville at this time. Drivers expect delays for required lane closures the 

next month. 

 

Official project completion is March 31, 2018. The general work schedule is 

Monday through Friday. 
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